COMMUNICATION – C11 ITEM 5 Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) October 6, 2020

From: Cristina Alves
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 8:47 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] High Rises at Retreat (Major Mac) and Weston rd

I am a resident of Vaughan and have lived in the area since 2000.

I am not very please to hear of possible high rises going up in this intersection.

The traffic and congestion is already horrific. And the hospital just down the street hasn't even opened yet.

This matter needs to be looked at more closely and carefully.

I understand that Vaughan would like yo grow and expand and also have more affordable living but congesting our land and roads is definitely not this answer. Not in this location.

Thank you

Ms Cristina Alves.

Get Outlook for Android